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Story of one rescued golden 
 

 
Things don’t always turn out the way you plan. Sometimes vets and medical statistics are wrong. Sometimes first impressions aren’t correct. So it was 
with Elsa… 
  
On April 2, 2006, two 4 ½ lb. puppies came to LAGR from the Missouri/Arkansas border after being abandoned. They were covered 
with hundreds of ticks. Both puppies were anemic and very sick. We named them Clover and Elsa. They were diagnosed with  
distemper, and sadly, Clover died the next day, but Elsa was a fighter. She was named Elsa after the lion in the movie “Born Free” 
and the memoir. Elsa was orphaned as a cub. Our Elsa was very determined to survive, despite having all the cards stacked against 
her, along with suffering from hair loss, distemper, lacerations, and all the ticks which caused the anemia she battled. 
 
A plan was made and a lot of prayers were said for her to get well. In her foster home, she was given fast-drip IVs twice a day in the 
back of her neck. The area where the needle went in would swell up with the fluids, and she looked like a miniature camel running around.  

  
Elsa got stronger and survived which was unbelievable. Having had distemper, she had several things going against her. One, her 
teeth were destroyed due to the distemper viral infection. The enamel was damaged and it was not long before she had just a mouth 
full of stubs. Secondly, her life expectancy was no more than 2 years, and it was assumed she would almost certainly become a  
seizure dog. Someone forgot to tell Elsa this, because she lived way past her two-year life expectancy, and she thrived. After nursing 
her through the critical stages of her illness, her foster home adopted her, figuring her life would be short, but they were committed to  
making the most of her time. 
 

Surprisingly, she became a therapy dog. Elsa would go to class and in true Elsa form she would sleep until she had to perform a task. When called upon 
to do something, she was on it and did great. In November 2007, she completed the training and graduated. For many years she went to Mercy Skilled 
Nursing and enjoyed the interaction with the patients. When she was around ten, Elsa decided it was time to retire. She would not  
interact with people anymore, so she hung up her harness. She passed the baton to her brother Lincoln in June 2016.   
 
Elsa was known as the naughty girl. She looked innocent and well-behaved. After all, she’d gone through therapy dog training. But looks can be deceiv-
ing. Elsa looked like an angel, but she was always plotting something devilish. At events, the adults would be talking in the booth, oblivious to Elsa at the 
end of the leash. All of a sudden a paper bag would rustle or some cellophane would crinkle, the volunteers would glance around to see what was  
causing the noise… and they’d see Elsa rooting around a box of treat bags with her nose--she was helping herself to a snack. Her family would have to 
make sure the door to the basement room was always completely shut--the room where lots of LAGR stuff was stored--because otherwise she’d get into 
lots of mischief. Volunteers who helped out at events quickly learned that they had to keep an eye on Elsa at all times. 
  
Elsa loved her walks and going to the lake. She hated having new foster dogs come into the house, and she would refuse to interact with them or look at 
them. Instead, she would turn her back and walk off. Her eating place was in the bathroom, and for most of her life her family could not have toilet paper 
on the toilet paper holder, because she would pull it off the roll in true Elsa-fashion. She would always bark when she was done eating, and was always 
impatient if we were not quick enough to let her out. If we were too slow, she would bark again. Just one impatient bark every minute. 
 

Many of you know her as the brain behind the “Ask Elsa” column. Her knowledge was vast, and her writing ability direct. Several 
months ago she decided she no longer wanted that job and persuaded Keeper to take over. 
 

Elsa dislocated her hip in October 2017, and she had to wear a hobble between her rear legs while she healed and her hip was put 
back in the socket. After that she was never the same, just like many people after breaking a hip. She no longer wanted to go on 
walks and had to use a sling for stairs. She did go to water therapy and in true Elsa form decided that was not for her. After a few 
tries, it was decided she had no aptitude and no longer went.  
 

Elsa got weaker and weaker the last few months. During a visit to VSS it was thought to be neurological more than orthopedic. 
Sadly, Elsa was lost on May 29th, 2019. She was 13 years old. It is very possible the distemper finally won, due to the neurological symptoms, but in true 
Elsa form she made sure she had a great time during her life’s journey. 
Rest in peace, Elsa. 
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          Keepers Korner 
  

 I just love spring and summer, but there are dangers in the yard for us doggies, especially in spring. The backyard is the perfect place to 
sniff around, to play fetch, and spring and summer is the perfect time for play sessions. However, your four-legged friends need to beware of the 
backyard, because sometimes danger lurks. 
Did you ever think those beautiful peonies could make us sick? You humans need to be aware of poisonous plants in our gardens. Puppies 
especially like to try and eat them. (Puppies are always trying to chew up things, aren't they!)  
Some common plants which are toxic are Mums, Irises, Foxglove, Tulip, Daffodil, Azalea, Delphinium, Rhododendron and the list goes on and 
on. For a more complete list you can search online https://www.1stinflowers.com/articles/poisonous-plants-for-dogs.html  One more thing: all 
bulbs are toxic. 
 What is the first clue that a four-legger has eaten some backyard plants? Missing flowers. Then--what symptoms should our people look for 
in case we doggies have ingested something we shouldn't have? Signs that should alarm our owners include vomiting, diarrhea, weakness, 
change in urine and more-than-usual drooling. If we got hold of a bulb, it's really bad. Look for an upset gastrointestinal system, a stomach pain, 
and loss of appetite. If you suspect one of your dogs has gobbled up a plant that could endanger their health, call your vet immediately. 
 I learned a lot while doing my research. Yes, I read in-between play sessions. Even with only three legs, I can still manage to click the keys 
on the computer keyboard. My favorite books to read, of course, are books like Lassie and A Dog Named Skip. Well, I need to get back on track. 
Mum said I'm getting off topic. When I was doing my research, I discovered that deer are maybe smarter than us dogs because they love plants 
but know to stay away from poisonous ones. Deer do not like strong smelling plants such as Marigolds or plants with fuzzy textures such as 
Lamb’s Ear and they don't like sharp-leafed plants such as Yucca.  
I wonder why we did not get that gene? (We got the digging gene instead.) 
 
Till next time,  
Keeper 

             Presidents Message 
 

Hi,  

 
I hope you had a great 4th of July and your furry friends did not get too stressed. (Fireworks--and all the other noisy things that happen during 
that holiday--really can make dogs anxious.) So far this year, our intakes are down. We hear about very few goldens needing to be surrendered, 
and often when we do get a call or an email, people change their minds or they go elsewhere.  
 

We have not been taking labs--yellow, black or chocolate ones--due to having 5 dogs in heart worm treatment this spring. The treatment is  
several months long and thus prevents our foster homes from taking in dogs during the treatment. A special thank you to those who are caring 
for one of these dogs as they recover from the ravages of heart worm.  
 

We have only taken in a handful of dogs from overseas this year. There is a lack of flight volunteers who will bring them to Chicago. Instead, 
many of the volunteers have been going to either the east or west coast with dogs. Goldens are being saved, just not many in the Midwest. 
 

We do have a senior chocolate lab, Bruce, who is a very sweet dog but is not fond of other dogs, so he has attracted little interest from prospec-
tive families. He would love his forever home a place where he can chill out, and soak up the attention. He does not ask for much, just the basics
--food, water, love--and a home without a lot of stairs. There has to be a home for this guy... we just have not been able to find it yet. If you know 
anyone, please let us know. 
 

Luck smiled on us during our 6K run. Thanks to Bob Lynch who modified the course (the course had to be changed due to flooding), we were 
able to hold a successful run. The people who participated were very understanding when we explained about the flooding. If we had scheduled 
the run just one week later, where we were was totally underwater.  
 

We are gearing up for our annual Trivia Night on August 17th. Please consider joining us. Get some friends and family together, 8 to a table. The 
flyer is in this newsletter. 
 

Thank you to our faithful donors, adopters, volunteers and friends. Without the help of each of you, we could not rescue any dogs. Our numbers 
are down, but each dog we've rescued has had their life changed for the better--forever. 
 

Golden thoughts, 
Jan 



 

 

 
 

Help Wanted:  

 
 
 

We’ve just finished our 4th annual run, and it was a lot of fun. However, we aren’t drawing the number 
of runners we’d like. We’d like for at least 200 runners to join in next year’s run--but we don’t know how 
to effectively publicize the event.  
 
Have you ever done any PR work before… or do you know someone who has? The run volunteers 
aren’t experienced in getting the word out to the radio and television stations--along with the other  
possible ways to reach the public. We need help. 
  
Please email adoption@loveagolden.com if you (or someone you know) can help make the 2020 run 
the best one ever.  
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               PICk ME! -  One of our goldens that is currently available for adoption 
                                                All of our adoptable goldens can be found on our web site at: www.loveagolden.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

                                          
 

Cadbury  is a super sweet dog, good in the 

car and great with kids, cats, and dogs. He is great 
to sleep with and loves to play tug-o-war. He is 
house broken and will stand at the door to let you 
know he needs to go out. All this sweet boy wants 
is love, attention and a great home to live in! He is 
estimated to be three years old. He is high energy 
and needs lots of exercise.  He is not a fan of 
thunderstorms.  
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 Happy Endings 
 
 
 
Chloe (formerly Nellie) is learning to  
enjoy her new life away from the breeder. 

 
Our Louie is about to turn 9 years old 
and is the love of our life! He is the 
sweetest boy ever, and this coming 
from a person who has had 14 dogs 
in his lifetime. 

 
 
Piper is enjoying a birthday treat! 

 
As you can see in the photos, 
our male Persian has taken quite 
a shine to Hannah. He is con-
stantly rubbing against her and 
laying in her bed. Hannah does 
not reciprocate the love but she 
doesn't seem to mind it too bad :) 

Tracker is the greatest gift we have given 
ourselves in a long time. ❤ 
Our day is full of activity that includes a 
walk, playing fetch, naps and loves chew 
toys. Such a good boy, he doesn't chew on 
things he shouldn't. We hit the jackpot with 
this guy!  
My sad-eyed, handsome boy is PERFECT! 

 
 
                    
    Lucas is doing great :)  

Ted (formerly Basel) is doing wonderful. He is such a good boy - full 
of energy but  always ready to cuddle. Here are a few highlights: 

• He loved the snow this winter and did 

not want to come inside. 

• He recently completed a training class 

and did very well. We are continuing to work 
with him, and he is a fast learner. 

• He absolutely loves playing fetch with a 

tennis ball. He is so infatuated that we 
sometimes have to hide them from him just 
so he will relax outside. 

Continued next page 

 

We are just overjoyed to learn this  
morning that Courtney’s mammary tumor 
is benign! She still has a few weeks of 
recovery ahead of her (she likes the donut 
collar a little better than the cone of 
shame) but we’re definitely on the road to 
recovery.  
 

 
 
Grace (formerly SueJan), came 
from the streets of Istanbul to a 
wonderful home. Lucky girl! 

 
 
Tillman (formerly Noah) is doing great, and 
we love him. He is a wonderful addition to 
our family. Thank you, LAGR, for all you do 
for animals.  

 
 
It’s finally happened. The cat and Flower 
have bonded. 
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We are absolutely in love with Bailey (formerly 
Maisey) and can’t imagine life without her. She 
is a perfect fit to our family. She and Shelby, our 

labradoodle are inseparable. � 

 
 
        Patti Ann’s Gotcha Day 9 years ago. 

 
 
Sandy is doing wonderfully. She has bonded with 
her sister, Bella, and they are rarely apart! She 
loves going “bye bye!” 

Josie and I recently marked our three years 
together. I would like to thank LAGR for bring-
ing her over from Turkey and letting me adopt 
her. She has been a great asset to my family 
and has been the most wonderful dog. Her 
goofiness is always entertaining. Josie has 
been my constant walking buddy and has 
helped me lose about 80 pounds and keep it 
off for over a year.  

��  

Tater's Tots were 5 years old 31st March 2019. 

 Happy Endings-continued 

Continued next page 

 
 
 
Duke is lucky enough to go to work with his 
mom. When Fredbird visited the office, it 
was the best day ever! 

Our Bella (formerly Sasha) has made tre-
mendous strides since rescuing us last 
year. She loves being surrounded by her 
stuffed animals (about 20), going for a walk 
with Dad every night after dinner, car rides, 
and playing outside. She's such a sweet and 
happy girl! There's nothing better than com-
ing home to smiles, kisses, and popcorn 
jumps (all four paws off the floor)! We thank 
Love a Golden for bringing her to us...she's 
filled our hearts with so much love! 

 
 
 
Bernie  (formerly Mitzi) is doing great in his new 
home. 
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Nora (formerly Claire) 
Everything has been going great. We've 
taken her on a few hikes, and she has 
really grown to enjoy her daily run/walks in 
the neighborhood. She has made friends 
with our neighbor's dog Marshall, who is 
also a golden retriever. She loves having 
him come into the yard for play dates. 
She's gotten used to riding in the car, and 
loves the window down with the breeze on 

her. She also loves getting to go to Grandma and Grandpa's 
house and playing with their two dogs in the big backyard.  

 
Charlie (formerly Kale) is doing great and is 
a perfect fit in our family! He is growing 
quickly and is up to 60 pounds with a very 
shiny, beautiful coat. Obedience is going 
well, but we’re still working on containing 
his excitement when meeting new people :).  

Taffy (formerly Tulip) is doing great as we are 
approach her "gotcha day." She has brought 
so much joy into our home and has fit into our 
lifestyle so smoothly. She enjoys her daily 
walks, sometimes two a day, where she  
socializes with the neighbors along the way. 
She is such a "people dog,” who enjoys inter-
acting with everyone she meets. We feel real-
ly fortunate that we adopted such a sweet, 
affectionate dog. She has really worked her 
way into our hearts.  

 Happy Endings-continued 

 
All is wonderful here. Asher has been a 
blessing to Etta, me and our family. He is 
such an affectionate guy, a 60-pound lap 
dog. His separation anxiety is gone, he is 
doing wonderfully.  

Smalls (formerly Miska) is doing 
great! She is coming out of her  
shyness more and more. Recently 
she discovered she could get onto 
the couch and has since claimed the 
chase as hers. She is so sweet.  
Everyone who meets her has fallen 
in love with her. 

 
Pedro is doing great! He is the sweetest! He 
loves going for walks, and he is starting to 
like car rides. I'm getting him acclimated to 
being around other people. I love him so 
much, and I think he is very comfortable in 
his home now. 

Charlie (formerly Chilli) is doing great! He 
is so big now, but still thinks he's a lap 
dog :) He and Chase are best buddies, 
which is exactly what we wanted! Charlie 
is super friendly and social with people 
and other dogs. We've been taking him 
places to get him used to being in public. 
Aside from tugging on the leash a bit and 
jumping up on people, (we are working 
on both!) he has done wonderfully.  

 
Jax is adapting very well with our family. He 
is such a good boy, and he loves to snuggle. 
We have a 17-year-old grandson with Cystic 
Fibrosis who coughs a lot. When he is  
having a bad coughing attack, Jax is right by 
his side. We are so blessed to have Jax in 
our lives. 

 
 
Einstein (formerly Curry) is thriving. He is 
excellent at opening doors without help. 
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Benefiting Love a Golden Rescue 
 

 
 

Night of Food, Fun & Trivia 
August 17th, 2019 

7 p.m. (doors open at 6:30 p.m.) 
 

Knights of Columbus, 20 Westbury Drive, St Charles, Mo 63301 
 

Cost $160 a table of 8 
 PayPal payment of $160.00 Go to http://www.loveagolden.com/Events.htm 

 
(Do not have a full table call 314 576 3685) 

 
Includes Draft Beer & Soda  

(Feel free to bring in your own snacks, but outside alcohol cannot be brought in; 
mixed drinks and wine available at bar prices) 

 

Silent Auction, Raffles, Mulligans 
 

Directions: From I 70 West take Zumbehl Road Exit 227, turn right onto Zumbehl Road. 
Turn right onto W Clay St. to Westbury Drive next to Pundmann Ford, turn right on Westbury; 

Parking in front of building and across the street. 
……………………………………………………… 

Trivia Night Registration Form 

(Sign up early ) 
 

Name: ……………………………………Phone #……………………… 

 

_______Yes! I will be attending. Please reserve: 
 

_______Number of tables @ $160.00 (8 players per table)  
 

_______No, I am unable to attend, but will donate 

 

_______$ Total Amount Enclosed 

 

Please make, check payable to LAGR and mail to: 
 

Love a Golden Rescue 

P.O. Box 27621 

St Louis, MO 63146 

Any questions e-mail adoption@loveagolden.com 



 

 

 

In Loving Memory 

Volume 19 Issue 2                       LOVE A GOLDEN RESCUE                                           Page  8                                                                                                                             

 
I have some very sad news to pass along. Kona passed away last night on his own. He was 14. Needless to say, I am 
heartbroken. He was such an incredibly special golden (they all are, but he was truly amazing).  Thank you for letting me 
be the one who got to be his mom for 11 years.  

 
We adopted Brian from you all back in September-October of 2009. He was a beautiful golden and a great companion to our goldie girl, Bonnie, 
who we adopted a year later…We so appreciate what you do to help animals in need, and we will continue to support your efforts…  

Sadly, Lexi went to the bridge in April. 

 
 
Raven crossed the bridge in April. She had been in her forever home just 7 months, but she knew lots of love after her 
former life as a breeder. 

 
Sweetie Pie had been sick for a couple of weeks, and at first, I (and the vet) thought it was a stomach bug, but after medications, 
she just wasn't getting better. 
More trips to the vet revealed she had a large mass in her stomach. 
She was a stellar dog, just the sweetest girl. I think of all the goldens I've had and she was the very sweetest. Always happy. 
Always loving. I am heartbroken. 

 
 
I’m sorry to say we had to put Princess Ross down. She had reached a point of age-related hip issues and could barely 
walk. We got her from Love A Golden Rescue in December of 2015. She had a very good life, until the last couple of 
months. It is sad, but the right thing to do. Date to bridge 4-22-2019. 

We adopted Jimmy K. in the fall of 2015. When we saw him at an adoption event, we all fell in love with him. Jimmy 
was a beloved member of our family. He was funny, gentle, smart, precocious and a genuine pleasure to have 
around.  
Last week, we had to part ways with Jimmy. About a month and a half ago, he developed a limp in his hind right leg, 
and it progressively got worse. Even with medical interventions, it eventually got to the point where he couldn’t walk 
without assistance. Long story short, he is no longer with us. 

 
With great sadness, our Levi, our sweet boy has gone to bridge....to run with our other golden beauties we have had 
through the years. He will now be forever itch free. We were very fortunate to have Levi for almost 5 years and enjoyed his 
antics every day. Levi was a character as all goldens are and loved having a job, he would go to work with me and snooze 
under my desk, until the mailman came, because Levi knew he would get a treat from him. These notes are always so 
hard to write because it is hard to believe they are gone...but always in our hearts. Godspeed Levi until we meet 
again......Paul & Kathy R. xooxox  

Continued Next Page 
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6k Run 
Fur + Flood = Fun 

 
On Saturday, May 25th Love a Golden Rescue had their 4th annual run. Volunteers, walkers and runners came together to help the dog rescue 
cause. Despite some challenges, it was a blast. 
 
We had over 100 runners and walkers come to Creve Coeur park to support LAGR. Some brought their dogs--either on leashes or in strollers. 
Some dogs tried to avoid the run and instead hung out in one of the doggie swimming pools that attracted many four-legged repeat customers. 
The two-legged runners and walkers enjoyed the great weather. They received wonderful swag bags, and they left knowing they helped future 
dogs get rescued.  
 
The run route had to be changed due to flooding. However, the extra water in the lake didn't dampen the spirits. It was a fun day for all who 
came. 

 
Thanks to our sponsors for this years event. 
 
Bentley Dog Stuff 
Blantation Farms 
Cynthia Drone in honor of therapy dogs 
Denise Traeger in honor of Taya 
Elizabeth Blanton in memory of Bentley and Max 
Emily’s Animal Welfare 
Fitness with Fido 
Healing Paws Rehab 
Hempworx 
Heritage Veterinary Hospital 
Jessie Moore In memory of Grampa Hanky 
Kennelwood Pet Resorts 
Kurt & Debbie Kientzle in memory of Gibson 
Mary & Ken Moore in honor of Tracker 
Planet Ruff  
SRS Painting & Contracting 
St Charles Animal Hospital 
The Lynch Family 
Theresa Dattilo in memory of Majic, Rhea and honor of Josie 
Treats Unleased 

 
Thank you for blessing us with the best dog ever! Just short of turning 13, Chloe got sick, and we had to put her to 
sleep. It was heartbreaking, because she truly was the sweetest, smartest, most gentle dog in the world.  Our lives 
have been made rich and joyful over the last 11 years because of her. We will greatly miss her, and she will always be 

in our hearts. God bless our "sweet baby".   Sue & Rick M. 

 

In Loving Memory—Continued 

 
One more sweet angel has crossed the rainbow bridge. Our dear sweet Allie crossed the bridge on June 18, just a month 
shy of her 12th birthday. I knew from the moment I saw Allie , that I was going to love her forever. She was our first foster 
failure in over 40 dogs and puppies...that's how special she was! Allie's only goal was to be close to her people, eat all of 
the treats she could, and snuggle. She brought smiles and joy to everyone she met and never let her two bad knees or hip 
get in her way. Six months was just not enough time with our sweet girl. Run free, Allie Girl. We will always love you!  

Recent Events 



 

 

 

Love  A  Golden  Rescue   -  supporters 
 

Love a Golden Rescue would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our supporters who, since the publication 
 of our last newsletter, have given new “forever homes” to our homeless goldens and who have generously  

helped our Goldens with their financial support, gifts in kind and donated services. 

     
                          
 
 
 
 
                       
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
                             
 
 
 
 
 

  Adoptions 
 
Name held on request April 
The Silverstein Family Augie 
Diane Sutter    Bullet 
Jayne Moetmann   Jax 
Anita & Bill Huebner  Joy 
Jim & Pat Hoisington  Kellogg 
Barb Rain    Lou 
Name held on request May 
Somer Anderson   Mutz 
Madi Slinker    Nadia 
Matt Mickenberg &  
 Karen Burch   Nellie 
Stacie & Matthew Gibson Parker 
Donna & Cathy Torrillo  Riley 
Ken & Mary Moore  Tracker 

   Foster Buddies 
h 

Donna Nicholson     Bullett 
Grace & Greg Hammett   Buster 
Buck Animal Welfare Fund  Buster 
John Logsdon     Buster 
Pat Hennessy      Buster 
Pamela Richey      Buster 
Doris Saitkill       Buster 
Cynthia Palmer      Buster 
Name held on request          Riley 
The Steven Sisters     Roy 
Jeanine Zmigrodski     Roy 
Fred & Allison Bauer     Ruthie 

             In Memory and Honor 

 

Kim Hasekamp   In honor of Angie Pecoraro 
 

Janice Pule    In honor of Barney 
 

Ron Edwards   In honor of Cathy Cleveland 
 

Matt Mickenberg & Karen Burch In honor of Cooper & Chloe 
 

Maria Kight,  Crystal Lawson, Brad Obertino, Holly Stumpf, 
Francesca Ferrentelli  In honor of Crystal Lawson Birthday 
  

Amy Vollmer    In honor of Ethan Swearngin 
 

Gail Ford, Josephine Jones, Lynne Demoss , Anna Niemczyk,  
Keith Ford, Nikki Weiss, Kim Grbac , Kelly Rogers Kinder, 
Dorothy Ford Slape, Ray Breckenkamp, Barb Marcos,    
Gary Surgeon   In honor of Gail Ford Birthday 
 

Gabby Hammett, The Lynch Family, Marilyn Molitor, Nancy 
Willison, Nancy Sparr, Gail Ford, Ryan Barton, Susan Hall,  
Kathy Buxton, Paula Wagner, Becky Mitchell    
      In honor of Jan Knoche Birthday 
 

Patti Arconati, Sherrie Robertson, Robert Utterback, Kassey 
Heuer, Chris Sanders , Gail Ford, Kim Kissner Eshenroder  
      In honor of Kassey Heuer Birthday 
 

Maryville University  In honor of Melissa Griswold 
 

Rosemary Lambert  In honor of Tango 
 

Judy Lee    In memory of Allie 
 

Diane & David Cracchiolo In memory of Brian, Junior & Gus 
 

Angela Pickney Deal  In memory of Burke 
 

Paul & Kathy Rizzo  In memory of Chief, Isaac & Levi 
 

Rick & Sue Meyer  In memory of Chloe 
 

Healing Paws Rehab  In memory of Daisy Mae 
 

Donald Heft, Larry Lorenzen, Anne Chida, Ben Lubecki, Judith 
Dorn, AnneMarie Greene, Friends of Matt Duffy,   
Halo Branded Solutions In memory of Gail Duffy 
 

Jeanette Layton   In memory of Gingersnap 
 

Kathleen Peterson  In memory of Gypsy & Chase 
 

Paula Wagner   In memory of John Frerichs 
 

Susan Schnepp   In memory of Krissy 
 

Michile & Richard Steele In memory of Lexi 
 

Kevin & Amy Connelly In memory of Lucile Paluszek 
 

Janet & Bill O'Neil  In memory of Mickey, Mulligan, 
        Beauty, Buddy, Rory & Holly 
 

Michael Goldstein  In memory of Mr Rosenberg 
 

Michael Goldstein  In memory of Mrs Herrick 
 

Cecilia Soibel   In memory of Shaddie 
 

Mark, Cathy & Haley Upton In memory of Shelby 
 

Michael Goldstein  In memory of the family grandmother 
 

John & Gail Duffy   In memory of Vinnie 
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Donations 
 

Alan Reisinger 
Amazon Smiles 
Andrea Belgrade 
Andrea Engebretson 
Bob & Mary Rasp 
Charles & Cathy Swoboda 
Connie & Eric Coleman 
Dale & Marty Schumpert 
Deb Kinscherf 
Debbie Stratton 
Dennis Peterson 
Donna Henke 
Donna Massey 
Dr & Mrs Inge 
Drs Charles & Liz Schmitz 
Elizabeth Blanton 
Emma Bauman 
Fred & Betty Goodyear 
Grace & Greg Hammett 
James & Jamie Ragan 
James & Linda Johnson 
Jan & Les Shenberg 
Jan & Mike Stengel 
Jennifer & Ben Goessling 
Ken Flynn 
Kenneth & Linda Fenton 
Kent Holcomb 
Kim Johnson 
Kristene Sutliff 
Leena Ruedin 
Lisa Pendal 
Lois Koenen 
Mari Graham 
Mike & Lynn Hert 
Nancy Weitzel Burry 
Patricia Rushing 
Perry & Pam Ceriotti 
Rebecca Bethard 
Richard & Angie   Lippa 
Rita Lippert 
Sandra & Doug Turmail 
Steven McCloud 
Tammy Chastain 
Terry Carmody 
Tom & Bobbi Buckley 
Tom & Karen Collins 
Suzanne Lebeau 
Treats Unleashed 
Kennelwood 
Purina Event Center 
Fitness with Fido 

      Grants 
 

    Donations 
 
Terry Carmody 
Russell Crowder 
Debra DeMoulin 
Allison Fouts 
Laura Gittemeier 
Michael Goldstein 
Luncinda Gyurci 
Susan Hall 
Grace Hammett 
Katrina Hart 
Janet Hass 
Kent Holcomb 
Janet Knoche 
Lois Koenen 
 

GiveSTL 
 

Debbie Layne 
Karen M. Ledbetter 
Rita Lippert 
Marilyn Molitor 
Gaia Montecalvo 
Merilee Mulvaney 
Janet Musick 
Patricia Rushing 
Kathleen Sampathkumaran 
Nancy Sparr 
Michele Steele 
Jeffrey Taylor 
Joyce White 
Diane Wittling 
Jeanine Zmigrodskin 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Adoption Days   
  

 Come see our available goldens.   
Adoption Days are held at the following locations and times: 

  
 

 Treats Unleashed; Meet & Greet 
Various dates and locations.  

Please see our webpage for more information. 
http://loveagolden.com/Events.htm 
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upcoming events 

 

TRIVIA NIGHT! 

Saturday August 17, 2019  
 

Knights of Columbus 
20 Westbury Drive  

St. Charles, MO. 63301  



 

 

 
  

  

 Love A Golden Rescue 

 P.O. Box 27621 

 St. Louis MO  63146-0621 

 

 

address correction  requested 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Love a Golden Rescue 
P.O. Box 27621 

St. Louis   MO   63146-0621 
www.loveagolden.com 

Phone: (314) 963-5232 
 

Articles must be submitted by 
November 1, 2019 

 to be considered for our next newsletter. 

About our  newsletter…. 
 

The Love a Golden Rescue newsletter is published three times each year, in the months of March, July, and November.  
The deadline for submitting stories, photos, announcements etc. is the 1st of the month in which the newsletter is published. 
 
 We reserve the right to edit any submissions for publication.  
 
The newsletter is published in full color in Adobe Acrobat (pdf) format on our web site and can be accessed at: 

 www.loveagolden.com/newsletter.htm 
 

To have the newsletter mailed to you, please drop a note to one of our addresses listed below. 
 

Interested in volunteering with Love a Golden Rescue? 
Fill out a volunteer application form on-line at:  www.loveagolden.com/volunteerform.htm 

or send an e-mail to volunteer@loveagolden.com 
                                                    ——————————————————————————- 

Love a Golden Rescue gives permission for this newsletter to be reproduced in whole or in part for personal use or for limited  
distribution to advance the cause of pet rescue. The use of any photos or text from this newsletter for any commercial  

purpose is strictly prohibited. 
 

Find us on Facebook at: www.facebook.com/LoveagoldenRsq  


